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 Impact:  None 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1492 allows a designee of the State Fire Marshal to serve on the Oklahoma Hazardous 

Materials Emergency Response Commission. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Adding a designee to the membership of the Commission does not significantly impact state 

revenues. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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